
THE CONNECTICUT 
WOODCARVERS ASSOCIATION 

CWCA Newsletter  Happy All Souls Day, Veteran’s Day and Thanksgiving 
 

C. W. C. A. Officers 

President  Leo G. Hein 114 Miller Road, Burlington, CT 06013             860-675-5473 

Vice President Jim Mueller 101 Spring Lake Road, Southington, CT 06489 860-621-9544 

Secretary Linda Syphers 141 Hendley Street, Middletown, CT 06457  860-257-0722 

Treasurer Bob McVety 160 Denslow Hill Road, Hamden, CT 06514             203-288-3161 

Membership    Mark Austin 258 Campville Road, Northfield, CT 06778              860-283-2177 

We need a new officers for the club.  Our elections are in the spring.  If you are able to step up 

and help the club, please see Leo at our next meeting.   

Come see our new website at www.Ctwoodcarvers.org  or contact us at 

ctwoodcarver@gmail.com          CWCA is on Facebook:   Our address is…. 

https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Connecticut-Wood-Carvers-Association/405551016193696  

 

 

 

Membership: New or renewal.  Complete the form, cut on the line, and mail  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Current Members: Please don’t forget dues are $15 and run from January 1
st
 to December 

31
st
.  Make checks to C. W. C. A. and return to membership chairperson. 

 

_____ Renewal Membership    _____ New Member 

 

Name:   _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________Phone:  _____________________________ 

 

E-Mail:   __________________________________ 

Remember that membership makes a great gift! 

Please mail to our membership director or renew at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

C. W. C. A. First Class Mail 

114 Miller Road 

Burlington, CT 06013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ctwoodcarvers.org/
mailto:ctwoodcarver@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Connecticut-Wood-Carvers-Association/405551016193696
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EVENTS CALENDAR 2015/6: 
Our meetings are open carving sections. You are welcome to come to work on your own project or try our novice 

project we try to have every month. EVERYONE is always welcome – individuals and families with children age 10 

or older. If you wish to introduce a child less than 10 years old, please contact us ahead of time for tips and projects.  

Please bring your carving knife.  The novice projects are fun for all. 

 

Our monthly meetings are Sunday’s 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at CT Forest and Park Association Building on Rte 66 in 

Middlefield 

CWCA Events 
November 1 – CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – 

Turkey – Mark Austin 

 

November 21
st
 – Craft Fair Demonstration, New 

England Carousel Museum, Bristol.  

 

December 6 – CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – 

Christmas Theme – Joseph Kelleher 

 

January 10:  CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – 

Wood burning – Linda Syphers 

 

February 7:  CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – 

Valentine theme – Grant Lauer 

 

March 6:  CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – Mask 

– Bob McVety 

 

April 3:  CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – tbd 

 

May 1:  CWCA Monthly Meeting:  Project – 

walking sticks – club project 

 

June 4:  CWCA Annual Show 

July TBD:  Annual picnic 

September 11
th

 (late meeting due to Labor Day 9/4) 

October 3 / November 6 / December 4:  tbd projects 

 

We need your ideas on what you want us to 

demonstrate so we can help you! 

 
Our Club’s Demonstration Events 
 

November 21
st
 – Craft Fair Demonstration, New 

England Carousel Museum, Bristol.  This is an 

event for the Museum. Please support our host 

for our annual show.  8 a.m. set up, 9 a.m. to 4 

p.m. event. 

 

Carve In – October 17, 

2015:  Thank you Lynda 

and Chris for opening 

your home and providing 

such hospitality! 

 

We all had such a 

wonderful time and even 

got some work on our 

projects. 
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19th Annual Woodcarvers Retreat in New England - October 9-12, 2015.  W. Alton Jones 

Campus of the University of Rhode Island, The Environmental Education 

Center, 401 Victory Highway, West Greenwich, RI - 02817 

http://www.mysticcarvers.com/ri-wood-carvers-retreat.html 

 

We have heard wonderful things happened.  There were even a few samples 

of projects worked on at the carve in.  We highly recommend this event 

every year.  Please consider supporting and going to this event next year.  

Watch the Mystic site for details as they are published for next year. 

 

Fall Demonstrations: 
Craft Show Demonstration, New England Carousel Museum – 

November 21, 2015.  Please come down and support the group which 

hosts us each year for our annual show.  They give us a big space where 

we demonstrate.  Please come down and join us supporting the Museum. 

October Regular Meeting:  Thank you Leo for demonstating how to make a simple saw and 

how easy they are to build and how versitle they can be. 

 

  

http://www.mysticcarvers.com/ri-wood-carvers-retreat.html
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Club Projects and other Events 

December Grab bag  
We are looking to do something different this 

upcoming December meeting.  We are 

suggesting a grab bag with a carving.  We are 

planning a carving because it is something 

unique and by your hand rather than a costly 

gift.  Handmade always means more!   

 

Membership List Sharing 
We have been asked by other members for a 

membership list so they know who to contact 

and who the fellow members are.  We WILL NOT make this list available to outside vendors or 

for marketing purposes!  This is only for other members and will be given on request.  If you 

wish to be EXCLUDED please contact Mark, our Membership Director, by the November 

meeting.  It will be provided by the December meeting. 

SCOUT TROOP 

DEMONSTRATIONS: 
All of the troops have always have been very 

grateful to out volunteers for coming down and 

demonstrating to the Scouts.  We review knife 

safety and care then showed them how to sharpen 

using popsicle sticks.  We have soap that was 

donated for scouts during the 2015 ConnJam.  We 

may have one at the meeting in December and 

one in Friday in January. 

 

Carve Ins:  
We are looking for other times and dates for a social carving day!  This is a great time to sit, 

carve and socialize.  Lots of fun!!  Plan on being inside or outside depending on where we meet. 

If you wish to host, please let us know at any of our next meetings and / or contact us at the 

ctwoodcarvers@gmail.com.   

 

Monthly Novice Project 
Every month we have a novice project for 

people to carve or a skill to learn.  Please see 

our calendar for the most current project. 

 

November – a turkey! 

 

Walking Sticks Project 
We need help collecting sticks for fall.  

Please call Leo if you can help collect. 

mailto:ctwoodcarvers@gmail.com

